
Welcome to the first newsletter from Carlton Miniott Primary Academy.  
We are now officially part of the Elevate Multi-Academy Trust.  You will 
have already noticed changes on the school website and we have just 
had information that the new school uniform will be available from the 
school shop from 19th February.  The process for ordering school       
uniform and bags will be exactly the same as it has been.  We under-
stand that your children may not need new school uniform and we are 
happy if the children wear the Carlton Miniott Primary School uniform 
until the end of this academic year. 
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Carlton Miniott Primary Academy 

Dates for your diary 

 8th February—Y3 
last swimming       
session 

 9th February—
School closes for half 
term 

 19th February School 
re-opens 

 21st February Class 1 
assembly 3pm 

 21st February Class 3 
open classroom 

 22nd February Y5              
swimming starts 

 26th February Class 
5 cake stall 

 27th February—
School Uniform Sale 
3.45pm 

 28th February Class 
2 assembly 3pm 

 1st March FOS disco. 
KS1 & KS2—info to 
follow 

 12th March Class 4 
cake stall. 

 

Y3/Y4 Squash Visit 
As part of our work on extending PE op-
portunities for our children, the Y3/4    
children we have been holding squash   
lessons led by Diane Harker.  This            
culminated in a visit to Thirsk Squash 
Club where the children used a full size 
squash court. 

Picture 

Music for life 
Last week Janet Fulton came to 
share her percussion skills with the 
children and teach them about the               
instruments she played.  The chil-
dren made up pieces of music to go 
with the characters of Jungle Book 
and performed these to the rest of 
the school.  Thank you to Friends of 
School for funding this. 

Picture 

World Book Day 
We will be holding World Book Day on Friday 2nd March.  The chil-
dren may dress up as book characters on the theme of Heros and    
Villains. 
They may also bring in their favourite book to share. 



This week we have had a focus on E-safety.  Sarah Lynch, a retired po-
lice officer has been into school to work with Y5&Y6 children and their 
parents.  She has provided some useful advice and websites that will 
help you keep your children safe.  Details of these are attached to the 

Please see an except from a letter on the Ofsted website regarding the 
conversion and where to access the letter in full. 

Academy conversion and predecessor schools 

Under the Academies Act 2010, schools may apply to the Secretary of 
State to convert to academy status. Such schools are known as       
academy converters. 

Upon conversion to academy status the existing school closes and a 
new school opens in its place. Although little may have changed, the 
academy converter is a new legal entity. 

Most academy converters have yet to have a section 5 inspection.  
However, to assist parents and other interested parties, information 
about, and the inspection history of the school which preceded the new     
academy are available.  The link to the predecessor school will be 

removed when the school has been closed for either three or five years 
depending on the date of closure, and removed from the Ofsted    
website. Information about when closed providers are removed from 
the website is online at http://www.ofsted.gov.uk/about-us/faqs 
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The Children’s Society 

E-Safety 

Academy/Ofsted information 
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We have received a letter from the Children’s society thanking us 
for our contributions to the Christingle Service which was held at 
St Mary’s Church before Christmas. Collectively the service raised 

Friends of School 
Please see the website for all the events organised by FOS, but here 
is a quick reminder of up coming events: 
27th Feb—School uniform sale 3.45pm in school 
1st March—Disco, KS1 & KS2. More volunteers are needed for this 
event.  If you can help please speak to a member of FOS or speak to 
the office. 

Dates for your  diary 
cont. 
 

27/28th March parent                
consultations— more 
details to follow. 

A copy of this newsletter and other school information is available at 

www.carltonminiott.n-yorks.sch.uk 

School Contacts 
Please note the teachers e-mails have changed please use this format 

Initial.surname@carltonminiottacademy.org   
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This would be a good place to insert a short paragraph about your 

organization. It might include the purpose of the organization, its 

mission, founding date, and a brief history. You could also include 

a brief list of the types of products, services, or programs your 

organization offers, the geographic area covered (for example, 

western U.S. or European markets), and a profile of the types of 

customers or members served.  

It would also be useful to include a contact name for readers who 

want more information about the organization. 

Organization 

Primary Business Address 

Address Line 2 

Address Line 3 

Address Line 4 

l 

your organization is small, 

you may want to list the 

names of all employees. 

If you have any prices of 

standard products or ser-

vices, you can include a 

listing of those here. You 

may want to refer your read-

ers to any other forms of 

This story can fit 175-225 

words. 

If your newsletter is folded 

and mailed, this story will 

appear on the back. So, it’s 

a good idea to make it easy 

to read at a glance. 

A question and answer 

session is a good way to 

quickly capture the 

attention of readers. 

You can either com-

pile questions that 

you’ve received 

since the last edition 

or you can summa-

rize some generic 

questions that are 

frequently asked 

about your organiza-

tion. 

A listing of names 

and titles of manag-

ers in your organiza-

tion is a good way to 

give your newsletter 

a personal touch. If 

communication that you’ve 

created for your organiza-

tion. 

You can also use this space 

to remind readers to mark 

their calendars for a regular 

event, such as a breakfast 

meeting for vendors every 

third Tuesday of the month, 

or a biannual charity auc-

tion. 

If space is available, this is 

a good place to insert a clip 

art image or some other 

graphic. 

Back Page Story Headline 

Phone: 555-555-5555 

Fax: 555-555-5555 

E-mail: someone@example.com 

Business Tagline or Motto 

Caption describing picture or graphic. 

We’re on the Web! 

example.com 


